A 2016 Ribbon of Hope grant will expand
existing services offered by Arts for Life at
Duke Children’s Hospital and Health Center.
Art stations, teachers, and lessons are used as
a way to help patients and their families cope
with acute and long-term stress experienced
during treatments, and to address their
emotional, cognitive, and social needs.
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